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King’s Academy Northern Parade 

 

Tuesday 25th January 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
Year 4 Swimming 

  
As part of the National Curriculum for PE, schools are required to teach children to swim. Due to a 
cancelation we have secured an additional booking Year 4 children at the Mountbatten Centre every 
Monday from 31st January. The lessons will last for half an hour and will take place between 9.30 and 11.00. 
Your child will be taught by experienced qualified swimming teachers based at the swimming centre. As 
swimming forms part of the National Curriculum for PE it is therefore not optional and there will be no 
charge for your child’s lessons.  
 
4MR (Hockney) and 4ZK (Whistler)              4CO (Hirst) and 4JA (Turner) 
 
Monday 31st January     Monday 21st March 
Monday 7th February      Monday 28th March 
Monday 14th February     Monday 4th April 
Monday 28th February     Monday 25th April     
Monday 7th March     Monday 9th May 
Monday 14th March     Monday 16th May 
  
In order to comply with the swimming pool regulations we have to ensure that the following rules are kept: 
  

• Please ensure that your child has a named towel, costume and swimming hat in a named bag. If your child 
has long hair it is advisable to wear it up or bring a hair elastic. 

• If your child is unable to swim at any session we do require written confirmation.   
• No mousse, hair gel or lacquer is allowed on swimming days – likewise no jewellery (including earrings) as 

we cannot accept responsibility for lost items.  
  
As the lessons are taking place at the Mountbatten Centre we will be walking the children over. If any 
parent/carer is able to assist with supervision on these journeys, please could you indicate on the reply form 
and provide contact details. We will then contact you to make arrangements.  
 
We appreciate that this is short notice, but a slot became available so we seized the opportunity. Please 
return the attached slip by no later than Thursday 27th January 2022.  
  
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
Mr M Roberts 
Year 4 Lead 
 

http://www.npschools.co.uk/parents/letters/


 
Please return this form to your child’s teacher by Thursday 27th January 2022 
 
 
 
 

Year 4 Swimming 
 
 

Child’s name …………………………………………………………………………..  Class………………………………………… 
 
  
(Please tick as appropriate)  
 
My child:  
Is unable to swim and is afraid of the water        
Is unable to swim but confident in the water      
Is just beginning to be able to swim – up to 5m  
 
I would like to volunteer to help          YES  

 NO      

Parent/Carer Contact number………………………………………………………… 

 
Signed………………………………………………………………Parent/Carer        Date……………………………………… 

 

 
 
 
Is able to swim approximately 10m   
Is able to swim confidently                  


